
 
NEWS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 
Date:  January 18, 2024 

Contact: Adrienne Langan, Librarian 

  360.417.8500 x7752; ALangan@nols.org  

Re: Free computer classes at Port Angeles Main Library 

 

The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) offers free computer classes from 5 to 6:30 p.m. 

on the fourth Tuesday of the month, Jan. 23 through Oct. 22, at the Port Angeles Main Library, 

2210 S. Peabody St. In November, the class meets on the third Tuesday, Nov. 19. The classes 

are part of the Northstar Digital Literacy Program that assists people interested in learning how 

to complete general tasks using a computer. Participants can sign up for one or multiple classes. 

Registration is required in advance. Call 360-417-8500, visit the library, or sign up online at 

nols.org/northstar. 

 

During each 90-minute class, NOLS staff will help participants learn at their own pace, whether 

they are looking to brush up on computer skills or learn how to use the computer for the first 

time. Content is based on the needs and interest of attendees and can range from how to use a 

mouse to how to build an Excel spreadsheet. Laptops will be provided, though attendees are 

encouraged to bring a laptop if they have one. 

 

For more information about this and other events and services at your Library, visit nols.org, 

call 360.417.8500, or email Discover@nols.org.   
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